
STATE BAR OF WISCONSIN TAXATION LAW
SECTION BOARD ADDS NEW DIRECTOR AND
VICE CHAIRPERSON

On July 1, 2018 Attorney Samantha M. Amore began a three-year term as a Director of the
Board of the State Bar of Wisconsin Taxation Law Section. The Taxation Law Section has
more than 500 members. The Board’s mission is to provide its members with a forum to
discuss issues pertaining to federal and state taxation, as well as to recommend legislation
and to provide opportunities for professional education and networking.

Samantha is a member of the firm’s Business Law and Tax/Succession Practice Groups where
she focuses on tax planning. Samantha offers planning strategies on entity selection and
formation; prepares and negotiates organizational documents such as operating and
shareholders agreements; and structures mergers, acquisitions and reorganizations.
Additionally, she assists clients with various federal and state tax matters, including equity
rollovers, like-kind exchanges, and obtaining and maintaining tax-exempt status. Samantha
also counsels individuals on estate and business succession planning matters.

Samantha is very pleased to be elected and look forward to being involved with the Board in
their new roles.
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